
In November 2023, a survey was sent to area residents to gather feedback on proposed facility projects. 
Community members were presented with three options:

•	 Option 1 - Construct a three-station gym with locker rooms for $15.8 million
•	 Option 2 - Option 1 plus relocate the District office and create one central cafeteria for $23 million
•	 Option 3 - Options 1 and 2 plus expand the fitness center and weight room for $24.2 million

The District received a 20% response rate, including 241 direct mail responses and 153 online replies. Overall, the 
community supported this venture, with 60% of respondents recommending the District pursue one of the proposed 
options.

The Board of Education would like to thank area residents for their participation. The high response rate provided 
valuable information. The comments below list additional suggestions received through the survey. The Board will 
review these findings at the December 2023 meeting and determine the next steps in the facility planning process.

Continue to follow facility planning progress at stanleyboyd.k12.wi.us/district/facility-planning.cfm.

STANLEY-BOYD AREA SCHOOL DISTRICT
Facility Planning Community Survey Results

COMMENTS 
•	 We need to cultivate STEM opportunities in 

the district to attract industry.

•	 An applied science/physics lab

•	 New sound system in the elementary gym

•	 Air conditioning in the elementary school

•	 More storage for sporting equipment

•	 Update the elementary special education 
classroom

•	 Improvements to tech ed, music, and art

•	 Safer designated drop-off area

•	 Having an accessible stage that does not 
impede athletics

•	 Improvements at Boyd Early Learning Center

•	 All bathrooms need updating

•	 A multi-purpose auditorium

•	 Secure entry is a must to keep students and 
staff safe

•	 More support/fundraising from the school/
booster youth athletics club is needed 
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